

Dear Friends of Island Trees,

The Island Trees School District provides the best educational programs and opportunities to the students attending its schools. Most Island Trees graduates pursue post-secondary education and enjoy success and personal fulfillment in their chosen career. A personal commitment to academic excellence and the strong support of family and community are the keys to their success. We hope that you will contribute to the success of our graduating seniors by making a donation to Island Trees Dollars for Scholars.

The Island Trees Scholarship Fund is a voluntary, non-profit organization established in 1984 to provide scholarship awards to graduating seniors of Island Trees High School who wish to pursue post-secondary educational opportunities. Your TAX-DEDUCTIBLE contribution to Dollars for Scholars is one way for you to invest in the future.

We are sure that you would not want to miss the opportunity to support our effort. Please take a positive step and return the enclosed envelope with your contribution. The Island Trees Dollars for Scholars

Committee thanks you for your past support and for your future contributions. Together, we can make a difference in the lives of our children.

Please make all checks payable to Island Trees Dollars for Scholars.

For your convenience, contributions can now be made on-line. Please visit our Island Trees Dollars for Scholars website to make your tax-exempt contribution!

www.islandtrees.dollarsforscholars.org

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Charles Murphy

Superintendent of Schools

Ellissa Fazio, President

Island Trees Dollars for Scholars